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We call for the immediate establishment of an independent Federal Basin Plan Regulator and a full 
independent audit of water recovery and expenditure under the Basin Plan. These actions are 
required to demonstrate the federal and state governments’ commitment to the delivery of a Basin 
Plan that restores our rivers, wetlands and aquifers to health. 
 
Our seven point ‘Back on Track’ plan provides a way forward to protect river flows, build resilient 
communities, establish good governance, secure first nations cultural water, align water extraction 
with science, track progress and improve transparency. 
 
The seven point ‘Back on Track’ plan, is attached to this submission. 
 
We support the establishment of a Commission of Inquiry to examine the allegations of corruption, 
maladministration and mismanagement. 
 
For more information please contact Bev Smiles Inland Rivers Network: 

  
 
Yours sincerely 

Bev Smiles 
On behalf of: 
 
Conservation Council of South Australia 
Environment Victoria 
Nature Conservation Council of NSW 
Queensland Conservation Council 
Environmental Farmers Network 
Friends of the Earth River Country 
Goulburn Valley Environment Group 
Healthy Rivers Dubbo 
Inland Rivers Network 
Murray Lower Darling Indigenous Nations 
National Parks Association NSW 
River, Lakes and Coorong Action Group 
Central West Environment Council 
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